
 

Posted online for public comment on December 31, 2019 

Early and Periodic Screening, Diagnosis, and Treatment Medicaid State Plan Amendment 

effective January 1, 2020 

 

On or before March 31, 2020, the Montana Department of Public Health and Human Services 

will submit the Early and Periodic Screening, Diagnosis, and Treatment (EPSDT) Medicaid State 

Plan amendment for approval to the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services.  

 

Effective January 1, 2020, the EPSDT Medicaid State Plan will be updated to revise the 

description of the non-federal share for Comprehensive School and Community Treatment. This 

amendment is budget neutral. 

 

We invite your comments and questions postmarked through January 17, 2020. You may direct 

comments to Mary Eve Kulawik, Medicaid State Plan Amendment and Waiver Coordinator, at 

(406) 444-2584 or mkulawik@mt.gov; or Director’s Office, PO Box 4210, Helena, MT 59604-

4210. 

 

 

 


